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I am writing to express my concern over proposed installation of the Northern Pass. I am aware that the Northern  

Pass will not provide much additional energy to the state of New Hampshire, and because of the nature of the 

 project, any jobs created through the installation of the pass will be temporary and I have heard that most will  

be outsourced from outside of NH. In my area of southern NH, the NP transmission line is slated to go through  

the town of Deerfield through important wetland and wildlife habitat. Because of the significant threat that the  

NP poses to the environment, and the low returns to the state of New Hampshire, I am writing to oppose  

construction of the Northern Pass Transmission Line.  

  

 


